
 

 
 

2007 - NOTICE TO SHIPPING #5 
 

NIAGARA REGION 
WELLAND CANAL 
 
 
SECURITY AWARENESS WHILE ENTERING / DEPARTING SEAWAY LOCKS 
 
Mariners are requested to be attentive to the non tie-up side of the lock particularly when 
entering / exiting locks and during mooring operations as lock employees’ visibility of the non tie-
up side is periodically obstructed by the vessel.  
 
If at any time suspicious or dangerous activity is observed on the non tie-up side of the lock, 
mariners are requested to immediately advise lock personnel and/or the Operations Center via 
VHF. 
 
Upon notification the SLSMC will respond and/or contact appropriate authorities. 
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